
-----Original Message----- 
From: Vivian Solomon [mailto:solomons4@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 11:19 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Residential Zones Testimony 
 
I am testifying in favor of the proposed zoning map changes that may affect the permissible use of my 
property at 2112 SW Luradel St., changing the base zone from R10 to R20.  My neighborhood is near 
Maricara Park, and not too far from Marshall Park.  There is an environmental overlay zone in my 
backyard and my neighbors’ backyards.  There are at least two people on my street who participate in 
the Audubon Backyard Habitat program.  The proposed zone change fits in with the Audubon program 
in preserving green spaces for birds and other animals.  This is a positive goal, and one that I support. 
 
Vivian Solomon  
 


